
Sessions on Thursday, Oct. 21:  10 am, 1 pm, 7 pm
Sessions on Friday, Oct. 22:       10 am, 1 pm, 7 pm

The 10 bargaining teams who make up the Centralized Bargaining Team met
this Tuesday and Wednesday to finalize details on imminent job action.

The bargaining teams worked out the strike plan, identified collective strike
headquarters and picket line sites throughout the province, and more.

On October 19th Premier Higgs responded to our October 7th letter. In his
response, it's clear Higgs maintains his demands for concessions, and is not
prepared to offer real wage improvements for all CUPE members in
bargaining.

The Team invites all members and allies to join in one of the six online mass
membership meetings (1-hour sessions) being held on October 21 or October
22. This is to prepare for upcoming job action. Contact your Local for further
details.

No registration is needed, just open the meeting link at the start time that is
most convenient for you:

Link to view each session: https://str.encore-ca.events/cupenb-en

Invite your friends to the event through the Facebook event link:
https://www.facebook.com/events/4302048526517512/

In solidarity, 

The CUPE Centralized Bargaining Team
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